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Absolutely 100% oppose this. Forcing high tax increases on Oregonians without a 

vote from the people is out right the worst possible way to go about this. 

 

This bill will CONTINUE to push out good Oregonians, businesses, and tourism. I 

would NEVER support a single person who votes yes on this.  


